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Dear Parents and Carers, 
We welcome all our new Year 6 leaders this week as 
they take up their leadership roles throughout the 
school. They all worked hard to prepare and present 
their applications for a range of posts, describing 
how their own talents and vision can support school 
development. I’m sure you will be hearing from 
them throughout the year as they fulfil their roles 
successfully. Please remember them all in your 
prayers and pray that they carry out their roles with 
love, kindness and diligence. 
Next Friday, 29th September, Class 9 are inviting the 
whole school to take part in CAFODs Family Fast 
Day. This will be a non uniform day in exchange for 
an item of non-perishable food or a £1 donation. All 
food will be donated to Manchester Central Food 
Bank and any money collected will be sent to 
CAFOD. 
Have a good weekend and God bless, 
Mrs Walker and Mrs Botham 
Co Headteachers 

Anglo-Saxon History Workshops 
We had a full day of Anglo-Saxon workshops this week when 
Classes 7, 8 and 9 travelled back in time to learn all about the 
Anglo-Saxons. Their day was full of drama, excitement and lots of 
memorable learning. 

Super Science in Class 6 
Class 6 had great fun investigating how 
shadows are formed during their science 
lesson. They needed to understand this before 
they wrote their explanations. 

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor Representative 
for a term of office of four years. 
Parent Governors should be a practising Catholic and should have 
a genuine commitment to the educational, personal and spiritual 
development of students and in particular to the wellbeing of the 
school community as a whole. Governors work voluntarily. 
Click on the links or visit the school website for further information 
about the role of a parent governor and what to do if you are 
interested in applying the role. 

Notification of an Election   Being a Parent Governor 
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General Class Information Whole School Attendance this Week is 98% 
Congratulations Nursery and Reception with 100% 

Nursery – 100% Reception - 100% Class 1 - 95% 
Class 2 – 98% Class 3 – 97% Class 4 - 96 
Class 5 – 99% Class 6 – 94% Class 7 - 98% 
Class 8 – 99 % Class 9 – 98% 

 

 
 

 
Please remember that holidays taken during term time can not be 
authorised. 

Please go to the Sacred Heart School Website 
and hover over the Classes section. Choose your 
child’s class for any general routine information. 

 

 
A Message from Pope Francis 

“This is God’s heart: he always forgives, because 
God is compassionate. Let us not forget how 
God is: he is close, compassionate and tender; 
this is God’s way of being." 

Pope Francis 20/09/23 

Keep our Children Safe 
 

 

PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford 
Road opposite the school or outside the school 
between the hours of 8am and 5pm as clearly 
marked on the yellow signs on either side of the 
road. Please do not park within 10 metres of the 
junctions on Knutsford Road. Please click on this 
link to remind yourself of the The Highway Code 

Lunchtime Menu 18th – 22nd September 

 
 


